
 
 

Oct. 09, 2024 

 

Dr. Yue Zhang  

Room 208, New Administrative Center  

Department of Electronic and Information Engineering, Sangpushan Campus, Shantou University  

No. 243 Daxue Road, Shantou 515041, Guangdong, China  

Date of birth: Apr. 09, 1989 

 

 

Dear Dr. Yue Zhang, 

 

I have the pleasure in writing to invite you to visit my lab at the Department of Electrical 

Engineering, College of Engineering, City University of Hong Kong, from Oct. 30, 2024 to Nov. 

02, 2024. 

 

During your visit, we will discuss our paper focusing on base station deployment strategies, and 

seek solutions to the problems we are facing. 

 

We look forward to your visit. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Eric W. M. Wong 

Department of Electrical Engineering 

City University of Hong Kong 

Tat Chee Avenue, Kowloon, Hong Kong SAR 

Email: e.wong@cityu.edu.hk 


